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CITY OF PORTLAND

June 6,2001

To: Central Maine Power

From: Mike Nugent/ Manager of Inspection Services

RE: 340 Cumberland Ave. Service/Neptune Properties

Pursuant to resolving the Code Issues at the above location, This office authorizes the connection of the new service at the above location and the continuation of the existing service as prescribed by the attached engineering report.
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